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Hansen , Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 10:35 AM 
To: 'Jason Henry' 
Cc: Jeffrey P Dann; Ron Rounsaville 
Subject: Groundwater Remediation Workplan Approval (1 R-386) for Plains Junction 34 to Lea Station 

Release Site 

RE: Groundwater Remediation Work Plan Approval 
for the Plains Marketing, L.P. 
Junction 34 to Lea Station Release Site (1R-386) 
Unit Letter L , Section 21, T20S, R37E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Henry: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed the submitted proposed Groundwater 
Remediation Work Plan, dated August, 2009, for the above-referenced site. The OCD hereby conditionally 
approves the work plan: 

Plains Marketing, L.P. shall increase the monthly groundwater recovery rate by at least 100% at each 
well where groundwater is currently being recovered (i.e., MW-1, MW-2, MW-3, MW-5, MW-7, and MW-
10). 

Please be advised that OCD approval of this work plan does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility 
should operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, 
OCD approval does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any OCD, federal, 
state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

From: Jason Henry [mailto:JHenry@paalp.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 2:03 PM 
To: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Cc: Jeffrey P Dann; Ron Rounsaville 

Subject: Groundwater Remediation Workplan for Plains Junction 34 to Lea Station Release Site (1R-386) 

Ed, 
You had requested some additional information regarding Section 3.0 of the Groundwater Remediation Workplan (August 
2009) for the above referenced site. Nova Safety and Environmental personnel visit the site 2 times per month and during 
each site visit they attempt to pump and/or bail 5 - 1 0 gallons of groundwater from each of the wells listed below. 

MW-1 
MW-2 
MW-3 
MW-5 
MW-7 

l 



MW-10 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information. 

Thank you, 
Jason Henry 
575-441-1099 
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